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Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)

From: Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Monday, July 27, 2020 8:46 AM
To: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: Bill for 152 Maria Ave - LH on 07/30/2020

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

I think we should remove the late fees for Q1 2020. It sounds like there was just some confusion with the home sale.  
 The Q2 2020 bill looks correct. It’s just confusing as they also list the late fees. If you look at what is actually quoted its 
the base charge for a medium and large cart. 
 
Chris  
 

From: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul) <Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Friday, July 24, 2020 4:45 PM 
To: Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul) <Christopher.Swanson@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Bill for 152 Maria Ave - LH on 07/30/2020 
Importance: High 
 
Hey Chris, 
 
When you get a chance, could you call me about the attached bill? The property owner is contesting the late fees on 
their assessment and the Quarter 1 invoice does look a little weird. I have also attached the property owner’s summary 
of the issue.  
 
Thank you! 
 

Clare Pillsbury 
Management Assistant I 
Saint Paul Public Works 
800 City Hall Annex, 25 West 4th Street
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8862 
F: 651-266-6222 
Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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